
SRSG’s decision in the case of 
Gani Emini (case no. 17/08) 

 
After reviewing the Human Rights Advisory Panel (HRAP) opinion in the cases of Gani Emini (17/08), 
Special Representative of the Secretary-General Lamberto Zannier informed HRAP on 18 February 
2011 of the following in relation to its recommendations:  
 

 UNMIK in light of the recommendation of the Panel intends to write to the President of the 
District Court of Peja/Pec and to share with him HRAP’s opinion in the case.  
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